
School Newsletter 

Summer term 2022 
 

Welcome back 
 

A huge welcome back to all our children and their families. We hope you have all 
enjoyed a restful Easter break, and we are very much looking forward to another 

busy term.  

 
Covid-19 update  

 

 

• There is no longer a requirement for pupils to complete regular testing or to 
test prior to coming back into school. Furthermore, there is also no longer a re-
quirement to test if symptomatic; 

 
• Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature 

should stay at home and, where possible, avoid contact with other people. 
They can go back to school when they no longer have a high temperature and 
they are well enough; 

 
•  Children and young people who have a positive test result for COVID-19     

should not attend school for 3 days after the day of the test; 
 
• Children and young people who live with someone who has a positive COVID-

19 test result should continue to attend school as normal. 

As you will no doubt be aware, Covid-19 guidance for schools changed on 1st 
April, and can be summarised as follows: 

  

Ongoing measures  

As a school, we will continue to ensure indoor spaces are well-ventilated, and    
remind the pupils of the importance of good hand and respiratory hygiene.  

We will also liaise with the Local Public Health Team, should there be any signs of 
increased levels of illness.  

Whilst society now seems to be operating in a largely pre-pandemic manner, there 
remain vulnerable members of the community, who continue to need our collective 
support.    

 

             As always, we thank you for your ongoing support.  

      Please follow us on Twitter to see regular updates and photos  (@parkendprimary) 


